
Ref.No. 14-56/2018-PCI(Announcement)

Pharmacy Council of India

Announcement dt.30.7.2018

1. From the academic year 2019-2020, applications for both
new and already approved institutions for approval of
various pharmacy courses under the Pharmacy Act, 1948
including inspection fee and affiliation fee will be
accepted online only.  No hard copy of Standard
Inspection Form (SIF) or fee in the form of Demand Draft
will be accepted.

2. The schedule for submission of application and fee will be
announced by the PCI in due course of time on the
Council’s website.

3. In view of above, the institutions are requested to visit the
Council’s website on daily basis for further updates.


